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Purchase of Two, Mohawk TP-16 Two-Post Lifts (Replacements) for the Fleet Services Department
(Citywide)

The Fleet Services Department has two in-ground lifts that have passed their 20-year service life and
need to be replaced.  Replacing the in-ground lifts with above-ground lifts will provide a safer working
environment for the technicians and mitigate the risk of ground contamination from an in-ground tank
oil leak.

The Fleet Services Department and Purchasing recommend authorizing the purchase using the State
of Arizona cooperative contract with Mohawk Automotive Lifts S.W., at $33,270.37, based on
estimated requirements.
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